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I highly oppose this measure. I’ve been voting by mail in Oregon since I started 

voting. As a child, I remember waiting hours in line to vote in person with my mother. 

As a single parent, she did not have access to readily available childcare. I think 

about how many people would simply not vote because of situations like this.  


